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*Schedule subject to change with weather conditions and in 
accordance with public health directives
Project percentages represent the value of the installed work

Week in Review and Lookahead
Friday, March 24, 2023

Shuttle buses will replace Green Line service 
between North Station and Government Center on 
the weekend of April 1 - 2 to allow for demolition work 
at the Government Center Garage

• Lookahead | Preparations are continuing for utility relocation work for the Symphony Station 
Accessibility Improvements project. If you weren’t able to join our public meeting last week and 
you would like more information about the project timeline, traffic impacts, and the accessibility 
improvements planned for Symphony Station, you can view the event posters

https://www.mbta.com/projects/symphony-station-accessibility-improvements
https://www.mbta.com/projects/symphony-station-accessibility-improvements
https://cdn.mbta.com/sites/default/files/2023-03/2023-03-22-symphony-station-meeting-informational-posters.pdf
https://www.mbta.com/schedules/Green/alerts
https://www.mbta.com/schedules/Green/alerts



